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Hello Tomorrow

 

 

 

 

Dear Travel Agent Partner,

Regarding to our previous memos in order to sending 
requests properly through E-mails, please kindly be 
informed again that to provide a better services to the 
Travel Agents, it is appreciated if you strictly follow 
below points by sequence while sending E-mails:

 
Complete request and prevention of using 
abbreviation. 
EK Reference. 
Ticket Number. 
Name of the Travel Agent. 
Name of the Staff. 
Contact number of Travel Agent. 
Please avoid to sending the history of your 
PNR. 
Please avoid to sending multiple PNRs in one 
E-mail. 

 

Please be reminded that for any queries within 72 hours 
before departure you should contact our reservation 
department directly. 

 
It should be noted that effective immediately any E-
mails with the lack of above mentioned data or 
requests within 72 hours before departure will not be 
responded.  
 

For more direction in this regard and STPC 
rules and conditions please kindly find attached 
files. 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Best Regards, 
Emirates Reservation Department, 

 

Emirates Airline 
No. 2311, Vali-e Asr Ave., Opp. Shahid Abbaspour (Tavanir), Tehran 15167 IRAN  

 (98) 21- 81341470                                    Fax: (98) 21- 88870007 

To: All Travel Agents  

Date: 21 AUGUST 2013 

Subject: Sending Request Properly through E-mail  
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